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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, PLEASE


LYNN REDGRAVE’S 
 NEW SOLO PLAY
”NIGHTINGALE”

TO HAVE PREMIERES IN LONDON & LOS ANGELES


WORLD PREMIERE SET FOR NEW END THEATRE – JANUARY 17

AMERICAN PREMIERE SET FOR MARK TAPER FORUM – FEBRUARY 27

The New End Theater, London, and the Center Theatre Group / Mark Taper Forum, Los Angeles, have both announced that they will present premieres of Lynn Redgrave’s new solo play, Nightingale.  Written by Ms. Redgrave, Nightingale is inspired by memories of her maternal grandmother, Beatrice Kempson.

The World Premiere engagement plays from January 17 – February 18, 2006 and stars Caroline John, directed by Ms. Redgrave.   The American Premiere of the play is set for an exclusive one-night-only performance at the Mark Taper Forum, on Monday, February 27, starring Ms. Redgrave, and directed by Joseph Hardy.

Nightingale has previously been seen in several sold-out readings, most recently at New York’s Culture Project, and the Corcoran Gallery in Washington, DC.

Nightingale is Lynn Redgrave’s third play.  She is also the author of Shakespeare For My Father (which traces her relationship with her father, the late Michael Redgrave) and The Mandrake Root (loosely based on her mother, actress Rachel Kempson).

In other news, Ms. Redgrave will star as ‘Lady Bracknell’ in Sir Peter Hall’s new production of The Importance of Being Earnest, which begins performances at the Ahmanson Theatre in Los Angeles (January 17 – March 15), before continuing on a tour that concludes at the Brooklyn Academy of Music.

Ticket information for Nightingale in London: 011-44-870-033-2733.  Ticket information for Nightingale in Los Angeles: (213) 972-7532
www.redgrave.com
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